Love Beyond Body Space And Time
This is likewise one of the factors by obtaining the soft documents of this
love beyond body space and time by online. You might not require more time to
spend to go to the ebook establishment as skillfully as search for them. In
some cases, you likewise do not discover the publication love beyond body space
and time that you are looking for. It will certainly squander the time.
However below, considering you visit this web page, it will be for that reason
utterly simple to acquire as skillfully as download lead love beyond body space
and time
It will not undertake many grow old as we run by before. You can get it even
though work something else at house and even in your workplace. correspondingly
easy! So, are you question? Just exercise just what we manage to pay for under
as well as review love beyond body space and time what you afterward to read!

Kingdom Hill Lindsay Delagair 2012-09-01 Cass Henley is a hard-edged business
woman with a scarred and painful past. She sees men simply as a way to take
care of physical needs, and nothing more. When her company wins the bid to
survey a large portion of the UK, she discovers a massive hill in southern
Scotland where her knowledge tells her there should only be flat land. She is
determined to explore the oddity alone, until AJ, a handsome National
Geographic's writer, asks to join her team. When her bitchy attitude doesn't
dissuade him, she finally agrees. Together they discover a buried castle along
with scrolls that tell of the fall of a once great Kingdom. As the startling
story of Kingdom Hill unfolds, Cass realizes, for the first time in her life,
she is falling in love. But, when AJ reveals something that has ended every
romantic relationship he's ever had, will she be like all the rest?
Wanting Mor Rukhsana Khan 2009-05-01 Winner of the Middle East Book Award,
Youth Fiction category Jameela lives with her mother and father in Afghanistan.
Despite the fact that there is no school in their poor, war-torn village, and
Jameela lives with a birth defect that has left her with a cleft lip, she feels
relatively secure, sustained by her faith and the strength of her beloved
mother, Mor. But when Mor suddenly dies, Jameela's father impulsively decides
to seek a new life in Kabul. He remarries, a situation that turns Jameela into
a virtual slave to her demanding stepmother. When the stepmother discovers that
Jameela is trying to learn to read, she urges her father to simply abandon the
child in Kabul's busy marketplace. Jameela ends up in an orphanage. Throughout
it all, it is the memory of Mor that anchors her and in the end gives Jameela
the strength to face her father and stepmother when fate brings them into her
life again. Correlates to the Common Core State Standards in English Language
Arts: CCSS.ELA-LITERACY.RL.5.3 Compare and contrast two or more characters,
settings, or events in a story or drama, drawing on specific details in the
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text (e.g., how characters interact). CCSS.ELA-LITERACY.RL.5.6 Describe how a
narrator's or speaker's point of view influences how events are described.
CCSS.ELA-LITERACY.RL.6.3 Describe how a particular story's or drama's plot
unfolds in a series of episodes as well as how the characters respond or change
as the plot moves toward a resolution. CCSS.ELA-LITERACY.RL.6.6 Explain how an
author develops the point of view of the narrator or speaker in a text.
Final Hours (Love in Time Book One) Cate Dean 2014-04-13 One man's death will
change the future. Only two people can save him - if they have the courage to
trust each other. Elizabeth Barritt fought hard for the life she has, finally
putting the ugly memories of a childhood trapped in the foster care system
behind her. She has the chance to move forward, to reach out for a new,
exciting future, surrounded by the art that is her passion. All she has to do
is take the first step. Enter Jackson Kane, who bursts into her life, literally
out of thin air. He is a time traveler, on the hunt for a rogue agent.
Colliding with Elizabeth is not on his agenda, as much as she intrigues him.
When Kane is injured protecting Elizabeth from that agent, she makes a decision
that will change her life, in ways she can't even begin to grasp. She takes him
home. Once he is healed enough to travel, Kane goes after the agent, chasing
him back to war-torn London. But his journey back takes a sideways turn,
forcing Elizabeth to make another choice. She follows him into the past, to
help him stop one man from changing their future. Together, they learn to
trust. What they don't expect is the connection between them - a connection so
strong they can't fight it, even as they try. Because how can it work, when
their lives are centuries apart? *Includes an exclusive preview of First
Breath, Book Two of the Love in Time series.
And I Thought... Wilnona Marie 2016-06-08 Getting money,paying bills,finding
your prince charming, finding your happiness it looked so easy when you were
young.You thought you had it all figured out. Little did you know life throws
you curve balls. And you thought grownups had it easy so did these ladies.
Follow their journies while getting lost in the grownup world.
Diversity in Youth Literature Jamie Campbell Naidoo 2013 When planning
services, collections, and programs for children and teens from diverse
populations, many librarians and teachers fail to fully embrace the fully
spectrum of diversity within the United States as well as the scope of
considerations for developing inclusive library and classroom practices. These
essays help you understand that your offerings should represent all of the
cultural expressions that are often overlooked.
Moonshot Hope Nicholson 2015 "Moonshot is a project that is a thrilling new
collection that showcases diverse aboriginal representation in comic books.
This is an anthology of stories about identity, culture, and spirituality told
by writers and artists from a range of communities across North America
including many creators that identify as Métis, Inuit, Dene, Anishnaabe, Cree,
Mi'kmaq, Caddo, Haida, Sioux, and Suquamish, among others" -- Foreword.
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Book Launch Formula Justin Ledford 2017-04-30 How To Write, Publish, & Market
Your First Non-Fiction Book Around Your Full Time Schedule Become an
Authority,Build Your Brand, & Create A Passive Income
Elatsoe Darcie Little Badger 2020-08-25 A National Indie Bestseller TIME's Best
100 Fantasy Books of All Time An NPR Best Book of 2020 A Booklist's Top 10
First Novel for Youth A BookPage Best Book of 2020 A CPL "Best of the Best"
Book A Publishers Weekly Best Book of 2020 A Buzzfeed Best YA SFF Book of 2020
A Shelf Awareness Best Book of 2020 An AICL Best YA Book of 2020 A Kirkus Best
YA Book of 2020 A Tor Best Book of 2020 PRAISE "Groundbreaking." —TIME "Deeply
enjoyable from start to finish." —NPR "Utterly magical." —SyFyWire "Atmospheric
and lyrical...a gorgeous work of art." —BuzzFeed "One of the best YA debuts of
2020. Read it." —Marieke Nijkamp FIVE STARRED REVIEWS ★ "A fresh voice and
perspective." —Booklist, starred review ★ "A unique and powerful Native
American voice." —BookPage, starred review ★ "A brilliant, engaging debut."
—Kirkus Reviews, starred review ★ "A fast-paced murder mystery." —Publishers
Weekly, starred review ★ "A Lipan Apache Sookie Stackhouse for the teen set."
—Shelf-Awareness, starred review A Texas teen comes face-to-face with a
cousin's ghost and vows to unmask the murderer. Elatsoe—Ellie for short—lives
in an alternate contemporary America shaped by the ancestral magics and
knowledge of its Indigenous and immigrant groups. She can raise the spirits of
dead animals—most importantly, her ghost dog Kirby. When her beloved cousin
dies, all signs point to a car crash, but his ghost tells her otherwise: He was
murdered. Who killed him and how did he die? With the help of her family, her
best friend Jay, and the memory great, great, great, great, great, great
grandmother, Elatsoe, must track down the killer and unravel the mystery of
this creepy town and its dark past. But will the nefarious townsfolk and a
mysterious Doctor stop her before she gets started? A breathtaking debut novel
featuring an asexual, Apache teen protagonist, Elatsoe combines mystery,
horror, noir, ancestral knowledge, haunting illustrations, fantasy elements,
and is one of the most-talked about debuts of the year.
Medieval Bodies: Life and Death in the Middle Ages Jack Hartnell 2019-11-12
With wit, wisdom, and a sharp scalpel, Jack Hartnell dissects the medieval body
and offers a remedy to our preconceptions. Just like us, medieval men and women
worried about growing old, got blisters and indigestion, fell in love, and had
children. And yet their lives were full of miraculous and richly metaphorical
experiences radically different from our own, unfolding in a world where deadly
wounds might be healed overnight by divine intervention, or where the heart of
a king, plucked from his corpse, could be held aloft as a powerful symbol of
political rule. In this richly illustrated and unusual history, Jack Hartnell
uncovers the fascinating ways in which people thought about, explored, and
experienced their physical selves in the Middle Ages, from Constantinople to
Cairo and Canterbury. Unfolding like a medieval pageant, and filled with
saints, soldiers, caliphs, queens, monks and monstrous beasts, this book throws
light on the medieval body from head to toe—revealing the surprisingly
sophisticated medical knowledge of the time. Bringing together medicine, art,
music, politics, philosophy, religion, and social history, Hartnell's work is
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an excellent guide to what life was really like for the men and women who lived
and died in the Middle Ages. Perfumed and decorated with gold, fetishized or
tortured, powerful even beyond death, these medieval bodies are not passive and
buried away; they can still teach us what it means to be human. Some images in
this ebook are not displayed due to permissions issues.
Uprising UK George Hill 2010-11-16 The Ogre faces not just the undead, but also
the demonic powers that control and drive them to feed on human flesh.
Hi My Name Is Cj Willetta J. Davis 2013-12 Hi My Name Is C.J. is an easy to
read, fun, interactive children's book. Meet 5 year-old C.J. and learn about
all the things he likes and does. Enjoy the interactive pages by writing your
own C.J. story and have fun drawing and colorizing the characters. Have fun and
use your imagination.
There's a New Dog in Town Loukia Verhage 2017-02-13 Welcome to the first book
in the Love Puppy Chronicles. Elvis is the top dog in the Love Family but all
that is about to change. Open the book and enjoy a heartwarming story as change
comes to the Love household. Beautifully illustrated in mixed media that will
keep children of all ages and dog lovers entertained for hours.
The City Milton J Davis 2015-10-15 The City anthology is a unique creation.
It's a concept anthology, a collection of stories where eighteen different
authors share their vision of a single idea. It's Cyberfunk, cyberpunk stories
that play with future concepts from an African/African American perspective.
Most of all it's engaging, exciting, thought provoking and fun. Like the
inhabitants, the City is perceived in various ways by the various writers. Some
stories intersect, some diverge, but they all entertain. The result is a
journey into a unique world described by unique and engaging voices.
Anemone Enemy Ed Claire Fitzpatrick 2017-07-25 The deep sea is an environment
completely unfriendly to mankind; it represents one of the least explored areas
on Earth. Pressures in the mesopelagic zone become too great for traditional
exploration methods, demanding alternative approaches for deep sea research.
What is beneath the depths of the sea? Featuring award-winning authors
including Deborah Sheldon, Liz Butcher, Gerry Huntman, and more!
A Wolf Like Me Andrew Stark Fitz 2017-06-18 A midnight ritual by a secret
society in the English Countryside nearly costs Thomas Spell his life. He
returns home to Chicago to find that he carries within himself something
unspeakable - a condition for which he believes there is no cure, until he
meets Penelope, a beautiful and brilliant pre-med student determined to heal
him. But the Brotherhood searches for him still, convinced that he holds the
key to an unimaginable power. As his life begins to spiral out of control,
Thomas is forced to confront his own past, as well as the dark forces closing
in on him and everything he holds dear.
Little Blue Encyclopedia (for Vivian) Hazel Plante 2019-09-30 The playful and
love-beyond-body-space-and-time

4/10

Downloaded from avenza-dev.avenza.com
on December 2, 2022 by guest

poignant novel Little Blue Encyclopedia (for Vivian) sifts through a queer
trans woman's unrequited love for her straight trans friend who died. A queer
love letter steeped in desire, grief, and delight, the story is interspersed
with encyclopedia entries about a fictional TV show set on an isolated island.
The experimental form functions at once as a manual for how pop culture can
help soothe and mend us and an exploration of oft-overlooked sources of
pleasure, including karaoke, birding, and butt toys. Ultimately, Little Blue
Encyclopedia (for Vivian) reveals with glorious detail and emotional nuance the
woman the narrator loved, why she loved her, and the depths of what she has
lost.
Stone Song Win Blevins 2006-04-04 A Spur Award-winning retelling of the Battle
of the Big Horn finds Lakota Sioux leader Crazy Horse endeavoring to reconcile
his own beliefs with the wisdom of his tribe and leading his people into a
conflict against General Custer and the U.S. Army. Reprint. 15,000 first
printing.
Love Beyond Body, Space, and Time Erin Cossar 2016 "Love Beyond Body, Space,
and Time is an anthology of science fiction and urban fantasy stories starring
First Nations and Metis characters with a LGBT and two-spirit theme."-Enough Space for Everyone Else J. N. Monk 2018-02-22 Enough Space for Everyone
Else is an anthology of all things outer-space. From interspecies friendships,
transporters to do your groceries, and crash-ing spaceships, this collection
features stories about the wide possibilities of life outside Earth.
We Sang You Home Richard Van Camp 2016-10-18 A celebration of the bond between
parent and child, this is the perfect song to share with your little ones. In
this sweet and lyrical picture book from the creators of the bestselling Little
You, gentle rhythmic text captures the wonder new parents feel as they welcome
baby into the world. Internationally renowned storyteller and bestselling
author Richard Van Camp teams up with award-winning illustrator Julie Flett for
a second time to create a stunning book for young readers.
Do Not Go Quietly E. Catherine Tobler 2021-10-20 Resistance. Revolution.
Standing up and demanding to have your space, your say, your right to be. From
small acts of defiance to protests that shut down cities, Do Not Go Quietly is
an anthology of science fiction and fantasy short stories about those who
resist. Within this anthology, we will chronicle the fight for what is just and
right, and what that means: from leading revolutions to the simple act of
saying "No." Resistance can be a small act of everyday defiance. And other
times, resistance means massive movements that topple governments and become
iconic historical moments. Either way, there is power in these acts, and the
contributors in Do Not Go Quietly will harness that power to shake our readers
to the core. We are subordinates to a power base that is actively working to
solidify its grip on the world. Now is the time to stand up and raise your
voice and tell the world that enough is enough! TABLE OF CONTENTS: FICTION John
Hornor Jacobs - "Glossolalia" A. Merc Rustad - "The Judith Plague" Maurice
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Broaddus/Nayad Monroe - "What the Mountain Wants" Karin Lowachee "Sympathizer" Brooke Bolander - "Kindle" Cassandra Khaw - "What We Have Chosen
to Love" Fran Wilde - "The Society for the Reclamation of Words and Meaning"
Rich Larson - "Scurry" Sarah Pinsker - "Everything Is Closed Today" Sheree
Renée Thomas - "Thirteen Year Long Song" Dee Warrick - "Nobody Lives in the
Swamp" Russell Nichols - "Rage Against the Vending Machine" Meg Ellison - "Hey
Alexa" Marie Vibbert - "South of the Waffle House" Veronica Brush - "Face" Jo
Miles - "Choose Your Truth" Rachael K. Jones - "Oil Under Her Tongue" Eugenia
Triantafyllou - "April Teeth" E. Catherine Tobler - "Kill the Darlings
(Silicone Sister Remix)" Shanna Germain - "Salted Bone and Silent Sea" POETRY
Annie Neugebauer - "To Write" Jeremy Paden - "The Skeleton Archer Speaks" Mary
Soon Lee - "If the Fairy Godmother Comes" Lucy A. Snyder - "Permian Basin
Blues" Christina Sng - "The Dolls" Joshua Gage - "#greenlivesmatter" Alethea
Kontis - "Witch's Star" Bianca Spriggs - "Plot Twist"
Back to Venice Michael Grant 2011-05-26 Imagine what it would be like to go
back in time to the 15th century Venice. And imagine what it would be like to
meet your lifelong hero, Michelangelo. And imagine what it would be like if, on
first meeting, you spill a tray of pasta and wine on that very same hero.Well,
that's what happens to serious young artist Mark Breen. As the result of a
drunken bet, Mark knocks out a painting of a toilet bowl. Much to his
amazement, he sells it. In short order he's hailed as the new Andy Warhol and
becomes an overnight sensation-and a very wealthy man. Soon, images of his
toilet bowls are on more t-shirts, mugs, and calendars than Edvard Munch's The
Scream.His friend and mentor, Hugh Connelly, afraid that Mark is in danger of
losing his "artistic soul," advises him to go back to Italy and reacquaint
himself with the "old masters." In Venice, Mark falls in love with Alexandra, a
beautiful art restorer, but it's a one-sided affair. One night, hoping to win
her over, he climbs up on a roof to find out who painted her favorite fresco.
He falls off the roof and wakes up in 15th century Venice where he meets an
innkeeper named Francesca, who looks exactly like Alexandra. And it gets
curiouser and curiouser from there. During his stay-which is sometimes zany and
sometimes frightening-he meet his hero, Michelangelo, who teaches him the true
meaning of art.
A Complicated Legacy Robert H. Stucky 2014-05-23 If movies and books like
Belle, Twelve Years a Slave, The Butler, The Help, A Time to Kill, and Amistad
have moved you, you'll love A Complicated Legacy, a novel by Baltimore writer
Robert H. Stucky based on the true story of Elijah Willis, a white South
Carolina planter, and Amy- the love of his life, the mother of his children,
and his slave. Taking place in the decade leading up to the Civil War, it is
written with a cinematic eye for atmosphere and setting, a linguist's ear for
dialogue, and a historian's grasp of the powerful social forces and momentous
events of the time. It is a riveting tale of personal transformation in facing
the tide of sweeping social change. Elijah Willis fought family opposition,
public opinion, and the law to free his family of choice and leave them his
entire inheritance. In so doing, his and Amy's story becomes a microcosm of the
human struggles that made the Civil War and the Abolition of Slavery both
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necessary and inevitable. Set in rural South Carolina, Baltimore, and
Cincinnati, this vivid saga weaves history and humanity in a compelling
testimony to the power of relationships to shape our destinies, even a century
and a half later.
Heart of the Streets Chenae Glaze 2013-10-07 Corinne is running from the pain
of her past but she can't seem to run fast enough. Jabari thought he had it all
but even with everything, something is still missing. Follow Corinne and Jabari
through the streets of Atlanta as she offers him a loyalty he's never had and
he showers her in a love she never knew existed!
The Ylem Tatiana Vila 2011-05-05 An ancient book, a seventeen-year-old girl and
an exotic boy from a supernatural world hold the key to freedom for a longoppressed race, but that freedom could come at the cost of the human
world.Seventeen-year-old Kalista is suffering from a broken heart, so when her
playwright father proposes they move their lives from New York to New Mexico
because he is in need of inspiration Kalista is 100% on-board with him. New
Mexico proves to be the perfect balm for her wounds and she is just starting to
feel some of her old spunk when Tristan Winfield comes into her life and pulls
all of her barriers down. Kalista is captivated by Tristan's unusual silver
eyes and feels an inexplicable connection to him, which begins to manifest
itself in her dreams with bizarre images of a waterfall and an orb.While
searching for an explanation for her troubling dreams, Kalista discovers an
ancient book which holds the secrets of a supernatural race of creatures. But
when Killings hit town, she realizes her finding has come at a high price.
She's in the middle of a power struggle now, and a secret seems to be wrapped
within the pages of that book. A secret she's part of...
The Seeds of New Earth (the Silent Earth, Book 2) Mark R. Healy 2014-12-17 The
Earth is in ruins. Cities and nations destroyed. Mankind is extinct. Brant and
Arsha are synthetics, machines made in the image of people. They dream of
bringing humans back into the world and have the technology to succeed, but the
obstacles in their way are mounting. Not only are their own conflicting ideals
creating a rift between them, but now the sinister Marauders are closing in as
they seek revenge on Brant. Out in the wasteland, strange lights and mysterious
objects in the sky herald the arrival of new factions that seek to control the
region. Even in the once quiet streets of their own city, malevolent forces are
beginning to unfurl that threaten the sanctity of everything they hold dear,
jeopardising the future that is within their grasp. The Silent Earth Series
Book 1 - After the Winter: amazon.com/dp/B00P02FBPM
Vector Vaun Murphrey 2014-12-19 Homecomings usually involve burgers, fries and
apple pies but that's not on the menu for Cassandra and Silver. They're
launched into assassination attempts, bar brawls, and relationship drama just
in the first 24 hours. Can they protect everyone they love from all comers
before it explodes in their face? Find out in VECTOR, Book Three of the Weaver
Series.
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What's Wrong with Pauly? B. J House 2013-08 Billy Johnson doesn't give it a
second thought when he joins in with his friends making fun of a little girl in
a wheelchair. Then Pauly comes into his life, and Billy not only learns a
valuable lesson about compassion and acceptance but he gets a new best friend!
Grades 3-4
Black Holes to the Oort Cloud - Beyond Our Solar System - Cosmology for Kids Children's Cosmology Books Professor Gusto 2016-06-21 What lies beyond our
solar system? We don't know yet. But what do we know? Well, some of which are
detailed in this educational picture book for kids. Open this book to take a
look at the beauty of the universe. Read the included texts to understand some
facts. This is a great educational resource that your child should own next!
Lightfinder Aaron Paquette 2014-06-16 Aisling, a young Cree woman, sets out
into the wilderness with her Kokum (grandmother), Aunty and two young men she
barely knows. They have to find and rescue her runaway younger brother, Eric.
Along the way she learns that the legends of her people might be real and that
she has a growing power of her own.
Love Beyond Death Elleke van Kraalingen 2010-11 An autobiographical story about
the love between a young Dutch woman and her Norwegian friend, who is knocked
down by a car and dies in front of her eyes. In the middle of the chaos and
terror she perceives how his soul withdraws from his body and watches the
scene. He stays with her that first, difficult night. An unusual dialogue
develops in which he convinces her that there is a reality which goes beyond
life and death and that their relationship continues in this reality. In her
sorrow, love, longing and curiosity about what is real, she is willing to
explore this contact with him. This leads to an extraordinary voyage of
discovery in the following months. While she goes through her process of
mourning, he takes her into his world. She moves out of her body several times,
going through experiences of other states of consciousness and travelling
through spheres beyond the earthly dimension of time and space.
Zoo of Emotions Teneisha R. S. Jones 2015-12-08 Zoo of Emotions is a read-aloud
illustrated children's book that teaches simple and complex emotions using the
alphabet, rhythmic prose and colorful illustrations. By combining kid-friendly
artwork, roll-off-the-tongue rhymes, and a fun exploration of the alphabet, Zoo
of Emotions is set to become a favorite bedtime classic.
The Marrow Thieves Cherie Dimaline 2019-08 Humanity has nearly destroyed its
world through global warming, but now an even greater evil lurks. The
indigenous people of North America are being hunted and harvested for their
bone marrow, which carries the key to recovering something the rest of the
population has lost: the ability to dream. In this dark world, Frenchie and his
companions struggle to survive as they make their way up north to the old
lands. For now, survival means staying hidden-but what they don't know is that
one of them holds the secret to defeating the marrow thieves. "Miigwans is a
true hero; in him Dimaline creates a character of tremendous emotional depth
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and tenderness, connecting readers with the complexity and compassion of
Indigenous people. A dystopian world that is all too real and that has much to
say about our own." Kirkus Reviews
Love In Slow Motion E M Lindsey 2020-11-07 "Maybe it didn't end there. Maybe it
started with a kiss..." The only thing Ilan Nadav knows about relationships and
marriage is that they ruin people. He's committed himself to the bachelor life,
and he's never been happier-until his best friend had to go and fall in the
sort of toe-curling, sonnet-writing kind of love. Witnessing that created a
hunger in Ilan, and now all he can see is the people standing near him who
deserved better than they got. And one of those people makes his heart beat a
little bit harder and a little bit faster-but he's the last man in the world
Ilan is allowed to want. After all, Fredric Pedalino is his best friend's dad.
When Fredric comes to him for advice about dating men, Ilan is forced to rewrite his own reality-and maybe his stance on love, because Fredric is the sort
of man with the ability to sweep him off his feet. Even when he isn't trying.
Ilan wants Fredric more than he's ever wanted anyone before, but he's not sure
he's willing to take the risk. After all, loving that man might cost him
everything.
Love Beyond Body, Space, and Time Hope Nicholson 2016
Walking the Clouds Grace L. Dillon 2012 Collects science fiction stories from
Native American, First Nations, Aboriginal Australian, and New Zealand Maori
authors.
Mitêwâcimowina Neal McLeod 2016-05 Many strange tales woven and crafted to keep
the reader glued to the book until its final page. Featuring cover art by
award-winning artist Steven Paul Judd and the talents of Kateri Akiwenzie-Damm,
Cherie Dimaline, Jesse Archibald-Barber, Damon Badger Heit, Tania Carter,
Trevor Greyeyes, Brian Hudson, Rebecca Lafond, Lee Maracle, Neal McLeod, Duncan
Mercredi, Daniel David Moses, Eden Robinson, Cathy Smith, Bill Stevenson, Drew
Hayden Taylor and Richard Van Camp.
I Am Not My Hair Shawneda 2013-04-19 Hairnanigans. Friendship. Big Dreams. The
previously scheduled life Maya Hatton planned has been interrupted for an
emergency broadcast announcement. A news station manager threatens to destroy
over twenty years of brand and image building with a new contract from hell.
Her husband Roddreccus moved into the rental property and refuses to move home
without explanation. Instead of finding confidence, fun, and freedom as she
enters her mid-fifties she’s faced with crises. Fans believed she had it all
together but her dream team lost a member, a villain hijacked her fairy tale
marriage and now she needs to remember how to be the Maya everyone thinks she
is or lose the best thing she ever had. Natural Sistahs series is written by an
African American author whose chosen her natural hair since 1998. While one of
many indie published black authors she considers her books appropriate for the
women's fiction category though most would be shelved in the black fiction,
black books, African American women's fiction, or black women's fiction section
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in most physical bookstores.
Love after the End Joshua Whitehead 2020-10-27 Lambda Literary Award winner
This exciting and groundbreaking fiction anthology showcases a number of new
and emerging 2SQ (Two-Spirit and queer Indigenous) writers from across Turtle
Island. These visionary authors show how queer Indigenous communities can bloom
and thrive through utopian narratives that detail the vivacity and strength of
2SQness throughout its plight in the maw of settler colonialism’s histories.
Here, readers will discover bio-engineered AI rats, transplanted trees in
space, the rise of a 2SQ resistance camp, a primer on how to survive
Indigiqueerly, virtual reality applications, motherships at sea, and the very
bending of space-time continuums queered through NDN time. Love after the End
demonstrates the imaginatively queer Two-Spirit futurisms we have all been
dreaming of since 1492. Contributors include Darcie Little Badger, Mari
Kurisato, Kai Minosh Pyle, David Alexander Robertson, and jaye simpson.
Son of Sedonia Ben Chaney 2012-12 Imagine growing up in the largest slum on the
planet in the year 2080AD. Twenty million people are your neighbors, huddled
together in an ocean of rusted dwellings made from whatever Sedonia City, the
towering metropolis in the distance, decides to throw away. Gang members, known
as the T99s, are the heads of your community: smuggling tech, trafficking
drugs, and fighting a constant guerilla war against the City's bio-augmented
EXO police force. There is little hope for survival. None for escape to a
better life beyond the half-mile high Border between city and slum. This is
Matteo's world. A bright kid, but sick and weak since childhood, he is
painfully dependent on Jogun: loving older brother, and hardened soldier for
the T99s. When a luxury transport from Sedonia's aerial traffic crash-lands in
Rasalla, it threatens to change Matteo and Jogun's fate forever. And all fates
are connected. The Dwellers of Rasalla, bound by family in the scrap, ashes,
and dirt. The Citizens of Sedonia, oblivious to danger in the buzzing twilight
of the Neuro-Social Revolution. The EXOs, placing themselves in harm's way to
perform their duty to protect their homes and fellow officers. And the Ruling
Elite, whose long-buried secrets and desperate plans could spell the end of
civilization...or a new beginning. Son of Sedonia is an action-filled science
fiction epic with a soul and a clear message. Its characters live, breathe,
suffer, and love in their different worlds, each brought to the brink as the
Third-World collides with the First. Their future could well be ours.
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